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Please conduct a full review of Duke Energy's proposed Anderson, SC natural gas plant.
Expectations are that the rate payers will be socked with the cost of this new plant, while
we are still not addressing efficiency and renewable options. Hydraulic fracturing uses
massive amounts of clean water which it pollutes with toxic chemicals, and it releases
methane into the atmosphere, contributing to global warming. We do not want to continue down
this path while also saddling rate payers with more expense. Thank you!

Jennifer Miller
5706 Old Stony Way
Durham, NC 27705
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Clerk's Office
N.C. Utilities Commission

Please very carefully review Duke's proposal to use fracking gas from South Carolina There
are long term negative issues here that our children and grandchildre will regret...Ken
Benjamin

Kenneth Benjamin
525 Fearrington Post
PittsborOj NC 27312



Mount, Gail

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Cathy Holt [cathyfholt@gmail.com]
Wednesday, March 12, 20144:33 PM
Statements
Comment on E 100, SUB 137 FILED

Clerk's Office
N.C. Utilities Commission

Please, do a thorough review of the necessity for any new power plants before building a new
natural gas plant in Anderson, SC. And look into ways to decrease demand for electricity!
Fracking is horrendous for the environment and has polluted countless people's water.

X
Cathy Holt
680 Providence Church Rd.
Pittsboro, NC 27312
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Mr Finley -
I am writing on behalf of citizens concerned about potential Duke energy rate hikes, new
fracking, and unnecessary power plants being built. Please conduct a full and transparent
review of the Anderson, SC natural gas plant before it is built!
Thanks,
Jon Shain
Durham, NC

Jon Shain
3539 Hope Valley Road
Durham, NC 27707
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Please do conduct a full and completely transparent review of the proposed natural gas plant
in Anderson, SC before it becomes a fait d'accompli. Is it really needed? How will it
affect rates in NC?

Action needs to be taken now before the plant is constructed and all of a sudden Duke
requests a rate increase. We taxpayers should not be beholden to a monopoly that is building
something not needed in this era of lowering energy usage and increasing use of renewable
energy resources.

Thank you for your concern in this vital matter.

Sincerely,

Win Southworth
Asheville, NC

Winthrop "Winn" Southworth
CPO 6105-WWC
PO Box 9000
Asheville, NC 28815
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What is the point of spending a BILLION dollars for an energy plant that is not needed? I
respectfully and firmly ask the NC Utilities Commission to conduct a complete and transparent
review of the Anderson, SC natural gas plant BEFORE it is built! Especially as 70% of the
cost is supposed to fall on the ratepayers. The total cost of fracking, the source of the
gas for this plant, should also be taken into consideration. Fracking uses a lot of water,
pollutes our ground water, destroys the land around it and adds pollution to the air.
Please do a thorough review before the public.
Thank you.

Helen Cleereman
1018 Northview St.
Garner, NC 27529
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We do not want to pay for the gas plant in Anderson, SC- not even in our state. Please
review Duke Power's plans to build this plant and make us pay for it.
This is a plant we don't even need. We need conservation and renewables which Duke fights
only because they can't make millions from it.
They claim all the usual against relying on renewables but it is all blather. They just want
the money.

Marywinne Sherwood
101 Circadian Way
Chapel Hill, NC 27516


